Energy Efficiency Program for Large Energy Users

Alaska Energy Authority is encouraging businesses and commercial building owners to
participate in a Commercial Building Energy Audit Program to help reduce energy costs.
Applications are being accepted from November 1 through December 20, 2013. Successful
applicants will be reimbursed up to the full cost of the energy audits on privately-owned
commercial buildings.

For more information and applications, go to https://www.akenergyauthority.org. For program
information contact Cady Lister (907) 711-3039.
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